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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $281, 236 

Income to date: $217, 643 

Needed: $63, 593 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Appreciation for Rudy & Kathy Franz 

Speaker: Pastor Keith Friesen 

Worship Service Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Choir & Song Leader: Josh Dyck 

Date: September 26, 2021 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

6-month discipleship program  

-Are you a recent high school grad? In January, 
MCC will be offering a six-month discipleship 
program for 18–20-year old’s. Based in 
Bethlehem, the Seek program will help you 
discover the beauty and brokenness of the 
world, while living in community and 
ministering to others. Find out more and apply 
by October 31 at mccmb.ca/seek 

MDS 

-The September edition of “On the Level” is 
now available from Mennonite Disaster 
Service. In our current issue: Canada farmers 
work together to battle drought conditions, 
thanks to MDS volunteers, a family goes home 
in BC, and a derelict house becomes a home 
for a Syrian refugee family. Read more at: 
https://conta.cc/3hAOo73  

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Oct. 3     - Walter Dyck 

Oct. 10   - Songs of Praise Sunday 

Oct. 17   - Keith Friesen/Child Dedication 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 

Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

  Holy Spirit, open our eyes to see the glory of 
God in Jesus, and help us to release any guilt 
we may carry, that we might have freedom in 
Christ. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

-Today we have the opportunity to say “thank 

you” to Rudy & Kathy Franz for their many 

years of service to this congregation! We will 

continue our celebration outside for lunch 

following the service. All are Welcome! 

 

-Pastor Keith would love to connect with you.  

If you are interested in getting together with 

Keith, either at the church, in your home, or 

anywhere else you would like, please feel 

free to reach out and set up a time to meet. 

-We will have a Child Dedication on Oct. 

17th. If you would like to dedicate a child in 

this service, please contact Pastor Keith. 

Prayer 

-Pray for our students and teachers (listed in 

your bulletin insert) as they settle into a new 

routine this fall.  

-Please be in prayer for our brothers and 

sisters in Afghanistan during this tumultuous 

time. Pray that they might stay strong in their 

faith in the face of death, and that the gospel 

would spread through the intense 

persecution. 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, Sept. 26, 2021  
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Special Music – Choir 

Tribute 

  Prayer 

                            Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading 

Isa 62:1-5 & Rev 19:6-9 

Message – “He Manifested His Glory” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

From the church office 

Please pick up your donation summaries that are in 

your mailboxes.   

Thank you 

 

Lost and Found   

Please check the lost & found in the foyer for any 

items that you may be missing.  Please claim 

your items by Oct.31st. Anything left behind after 

this date will be given to MCC.  Thank you 

 

Youth Calendar 
 

September 29 – Bible Study 
October 6 -         Handout flyers for Food Drive 
October 13 -       Food Drive 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“This, the first of his signs, Jesus did at Cana in 

Galilee, and manifested his glory.  And his 

disciples believed in him.” - John 2:11 

Community Announcements 

Eden Foundation Event – “Visit the Villages 

Tractor Trek – Saturday, October 2nd. You can 

register by calling 204-325-5355 or visit 

edenhealthcare.ca 

 

 

  


